Kate Gertz is the owner of Kate’s Computer Clinic. She started this business in 2000 after

retiring from 30 years of service with AT&T. She sets up new computers, networks, and printers.
She repairs hardware issues like replacing internal storage hard drive or adding additional RAM
memory. She can install new solid-state drives and copy everything from a mechanical hard
drive to the new solid-state technology. She can repair infections caused by scams or malware.
Kate gives presentations and teaches classes to members of computer clubs in Arizona and
several in California. Kate has the capability to do the above on both Windows and Apple
products. She also is very knowledgeable in genealogy and is President of the East Valley
Chapter of the Family History Society of Arizona. She can be reached via email
doctorkate@cox.net or mobile 480-330-2547.

10% Discount Coupon

on labor charges for Kate’s Computer Clinic
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